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FEBRUARY 20, 2025 MEETING MINUTES 

 

Logan Karavlan started off the meeting with an excellent presentation on his attendance at a 

Fly Fishing Camp on the Yellow Breeches Creek. 

Scott Karavlan followed with a great presentation on “How to Road Trip”.  He covered in detail 

many destinations he and his family have traveled to, the best routes to take and which to 

avoid, and places to stay and places not to stay.  He described some out of the way places 

that were great to visit. 

The treasurer’s report was given. 

It was reported that donations for food are going well. 

PWWTU Cabin Fever will be held on February 23rd from 9:00am – 4pm at the Hilton Double 

Tree in Cranberry, 910 Sheraton Drive, Mars, PA  16046.  Tickets are $15 for adults and $10 

for students and children under 10 years of age are free. 

At the March 20 meeting, Ryan and Amy Miller will give presentations on a PA weasel study 

and New Jersey surf fishing. 

We need speakers for upcoming meetings.  

50/50 raffle paid out $61. 

 

Submitted by Gary Franceschina 

                                   


